
  

CSLF Resolution: Recommendations to G8 Leaders 
drafted by Rachel Crisp, CSLF Policy Group delegate from the United Kingdom 

 
The Carbon Sequestration Leadership Forum (CSLF) formally adopts the 
recommendations to the G8 Summit agreed in Calgary, Canada, at the 3rd G8-IEA-CSLF 
Workshop on Near Term Opportunities for Carbon Capture and Storage (CCS). 
 
The CSLF supports the true spirit of these recommendations being put forward to G8 
leaders with appropriate reference to the full list of recommendations as agreed in 
Calgary. 
 
The CSLF looks forward to continued cooperation with the IEA in working towards the 
achievement of the full list of recommendations. 
 


